

Freedom to Speak Up

Sam Allen, Chief Executive
David Purdue, Executive Chief Nurse

Freedom to Speak Up Assurance

- The Executive Director of Experience and Improvement to design a self-assessment tool using the FTSU Guide & Planning Tool.
- All providers are asked to audit 2 FTSU processes and report the findings to their Board.
- Staff training on Freedom to Speak Up
- The learning and improvement group will focus the November meeting on how we improve our view of data and soft intelligence to identify risks.